
LETTER TO Prof. Dr. Rainer Horn 

 

Dear Prof. Dr. Rainer Horn, 

 

In accordance with the rules published for the election of President of the IUSS, I submit a 
fully supported nomination pack in order to be evaluated by the honourable members of the 
IUSS Presidential Election Standing Committee. 

 

The completed nomination pack I am sending you comprises the following: 

 A covering letter from each of my nominators 

 My Nomination From 

 My Curriculum Vitae 

 A letter from my employer, Arcadis, confirming their support for my nomination and 
willingness to support should I be elected 

 My short video presentation 

I am committed to the opportunity of becoming, firstly, President Elect and working with IUSS 
over the next two years, and then as President of IUSS, roles to which I would give my full 
attention and effort to secure the continued activity and impact of IUSS as an organisation 
and for its members.  

I thank you in advance for your attention.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Dr Bruce Lascelles 

 

 

 

 

 


